


To help us prepare for our visit there are 
a few simple questions our staff will ask 
before coming to see you:

Are you or any members 
of your family displaying 
symptoms of Coronavirus, 
such as high temperature, 
new and near persistent 
cough, or loss of taste
or smell?

Are you or any of 
your family considered 
vulnerable or have you 
been self-isolating?

Are you happy for us to 
enter your home and do 
you understand that we 
may need further access 
within it?
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Before our staff member enters your home there are some simple
steps you can take to help us do so safely. If possible, please:





Where we have to spend a long time 
in your home,we will also do our 
best to stick to all of the above 
standards, to minimise risk to 
everyone within the home, 
including our own staff.






